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May 30, 2012 
 
 
Diana Turner      VIA EMAIL: diana@steps2forgiveness.com 
733 White Bear Avenue North 
Saint Paul, MN 55106 
 
RE: Appeal for property at 733 White Bear Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Turner: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 22, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council adopt the following: 
 
1) grant a week (May 29) to move the cardboard into the garage; 
2) provide a permanent solution to deal with the bee boxes, like a sturdy shed (you can build an 
8 x 10 shed without a permit (may need to consult with the building inspector) and must be in 
compliance by August 1, 2012; 
3)  need to get rid of the tarps; 
4)  stack wood neatly on pallet; and 
5)  direct Inspector Seeley to take photos in a week and document where things are at 
 
On May 29, 2012, you sent an email requesting extension on the woodchip paths around the 
beds.    Ms. Moermond reviewed your file and recommended that the City Council grant until 
June 11, 2012 for the correction of the exterior code violations shown in the photographs 
attached herein. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, June 6, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 
 
Any questions, I can be reached at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
Encl. 
 
cc: Paula Seeley (email w/ encl) 
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